THAT'S ENTERTAINMENT CLUB
Minutes for January 13, 2010

1. Opening Remarks
President Richard Wach called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. There were 22 members present,
including 2 new members, Sandra Bornstein and Tami Barbour.

2. Secretary’s Report
The Secretary’s report was approved with one correction. The band playing on January 23 will
be The Cool Water Band, not the Ten Rivers Band.

3. Treasurer’s Report
Treasurer Patsy Womack reported TEC had a balance of $2426. The report was approved.

4. Old Business
e Chili dinner. Brief discussion regarding spiciness. Perhaps two batches in the future.
e Message Board. General agreement that looks nice. Comment: Can speed be increased?
e Hayride. Very nice, though cold as usual. Next year maybe fewer sweets.

5. New Business
e January 23 - BBQ and Cool Water Band. Patsy reported on several choices for the BBQ.
Helen Vaughn asked for volunteers to show up at the clubhouse at 2:00 to help with decorating.
The dance is now sold out. There will be a 50/50 pot for fund raising.
e February 13 — Ezra Charles, Valentine dance with snacks and dessert. Cost $12
e March 20 — Spring Forward Party
e April 17 Activity
e June 5 Hurricane Pool Party
6. Open Discussion
Suggestions for future activities:
e Art Park Players — Smoke on the Mountain, musical. Helen Vaughn will check
into this.
Mystery Theatre — Sandra Bornstein will check on this. Ann Weiss will also check.
July 31 — Pee Wee Bowen is scheduled for a dance.
Ann Weiss will check with Country Place regarding their activities.
Beverly Blumerick showed some Bella Vita shirts for sale.
Bob Stockinger talked about the need for kitchen renovations. He suggested perhaps the
presidents could discuss this at the Advisory Meetings.

e The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.
e The next meeting will be Wednesday, February 10, 2010



